From: Kirsti Madeo [mailto:kirsti@realestatekeywest.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 2:54 PM

To: Jimmy Weekley <<u>jweekley@cityofkeywest-fl.gov</u>>; Samuel Kaufman <<u>skaufman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov</u>>; Billy Wardlow <<u>bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov</u>>; Richard Payne <<u>rpayne@cityofkeywest-fl.gov</u>>; Margaret Romero <<u>mromero@cityofkeywest-fl.gov</u>>; Clayton Lopez <<u>clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov</u>>;

fl.gov>; Craig Cates <ccates@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: Uber

I am unable to attend the meeting concerning Uber today, but want to be on record that I support allowing Uber and Lyft to operate in the Keys.

Thank you,

Kirsti Madeo

Kirsti Madeo, *Broker Associate* **Berkshire Hathaway Home Services Knight & Gardner Realty**

Direct: 305.587.0087 336 Duval Street Key West, FL 33040 Kirsti@realestatekeywest.com www.realestatekeywest.com